
1005 North Palm Road 
Tucson, Arizona 85719

Telephone 624-8181 Ext. 507-8-9 
Area Code: 602

January ll|., 1965

Mr. Eliot Porter 
Route Ij., Box 33 
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Porter:

We are dismayed and embarrassed over the loss of one 
of your transparencies by the Arizona Republic to 
whom we loaned them for a feature review, as per my 
letter of November 20.

The missing picture is ANl5-7-2-i|2 Western Tanager.
We have delayed sending the others, hoping they would 
locate the lost bird, but apparently there i s no hope. 
They will pay for the transparency if you will render 
a bill to:

Mr. Bud DeWald, Editor 
Arizona Days and Ways 
The Arizona Republic 
120 East Van Buren 
Phoenix, Arizona

We are returning herewith the balance of the trans­
parencies, specifically EKlip-3-1-137; EK15-8-2-22; 
AN15-3-7-7; H15-5-6-2} and AN12-l-2-3i|.. These 5, plus 
the 1|I|. returned November 20, the Texas Nighthawk sent 
to the National Geographic, and the missing Tanager, 
account for the entire lot of 5l loaned for us.in the 
book.

We regret any inconvenience the loss, or the delay may 
have caused you.

Douglas Pfefck 
Production Manager
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